Mﬂ

From: Derek Kelly <Derek.Kelly@pleanala.ie>
Sent: Thursday 2 May 2024 17:15

To: Michael Leahy

Subject: ABP-318892-24 Fenit-within-Fenit

Dear Mr. Leahy
The proposed scales are considered satisfactory in respect of the site layout plans.
We would not be in a position to allow the application to be lodged electronically as there is a fee involved.

We do ask that you submit 6 copies of the application by hard copy and also a digital copy of the full
application to be submitted on a USB/Disc.

Kind regards,
Derek Kelly

Derek Kelly
Executive Officer
Appeals Processing
An Bord Pleanala
353 (0)1 858 8100

From: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 8:39 AM
To: Appeals2 <appeals@pleanala.ie>
Subject: FW: Attn Mr Conor McGrath

From: Michael Leahy <michael@leahyplanning.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 6:00 PM

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Info shared mailbox <info@stosullivan.ie>
Subject: Attn Mr Conor McGrath

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Re Your ref ABP-318892-24 Fencing at Fenit, Co Kerry, Substitute consent application.

Dear Mr McGrath,

| refer to the above matter and to the preplanning meeting which was held by Zoom on 13t of
February 2024.

| confirm I will shortly be in receipt of the remedial NIS and propose then to lodge the application
for substitute consent.

In regard to the content of the application generally, Article 227 (2) (c) indicates the
accompaniment of six copies of drawings in accordance with article 23.
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